
  

 

 

DC Energy Services Will Be at the 2023 Food Processing Expo, 
February 14-15, 2023, to Discuss the Upcoming Food Production 
Investment Plan (FPIP) Solicitation  
The Expo is an opportunity for food processing companies to learn more about DC Energy 
and the ways they can help secure grant funding for sustainable operations projects. 
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Bakersfield, CA– February 10, 2023 – DC Energy, a Bakersfield, California, 
sustainable energy and operations consulting firm serving food processing and 
heavy industrial clients in California’s Central Valley and beyond, will be at the 2023 
Food Processing Expo in Sacramento, February 14-15, 2023. The company will be 
hosting booth 722, where they invite attendees to stop by and get information about 
how DC Energy can help businesses navigate the upcoming FPIP solicitation, which 
closes on March 8, 2023, as well as find out about how they can help companies 
meet internally and externally mandated sustainable supply chain objectives.  

DC Energy professional engineers are CARB accredited, CEM, CMVP, PMVA and 
IREE certified and have helped some of the most recognized brands in the Central 
Valley save more than 40 million MTCO2e in annual greenhouse gas emissions and 
2.8 million therms of annual natural gas, while securing $25 million in utility rebates, 
incentives, grants, and financing, with more than $17 million of those funds coming 
from FPIP grants.  

DC Energy are experts at identifying FPIP-qualifying energy efficiency projects. They 
apply years of experience in energy and sustainability management to develop the 
projects, write competitive grant applications, perform the required measurement and 
verification (M&V), and take care of all ancillary grant management tasks.  

To help businesses better understand DC Energy’s services and value as a 
sustainable energy management partner, the company recently launched a new 
website: www.dcenergyservices.com, where individuals can find information on the 
many ways DC Energy assists food processing and heavy industrial facilities in 
meeting their sustainability objectives. The website features news and events, as 
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well as team bios featuring the expertise and qualifications of DC Energy’s two lead 
engineers/co-founders, Jack DiGiacomo and Thomas Cochran, and the newest team 
member, project manager Victoria Quinn. 

For more information on DC Energy, visit www.dcenergyservices.com. For more 
information about the FPIP program, read our featured article: 
https://dcenergyservices.com/post/dc-energy-are-food-production-investment-
program-fpip-experts/. 

 

About DC Energy: DC Energy is a sustainable energy consulting firm helping food 
processing and industrial clients in California’s Central Valley and beyond to 
accurately identify, measure, and mitigate facility greenhouse gas emissions. We 
provide LCFS verifications, plan and implement energy and efficiency projects, and 
develop strategies to help our clients meet internally and externally mandated 
sustainable supply chain objectives. For more information, visit 
www.dcenergyservices.com.  
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